
St Yeghiche Armenian Church Parish 

Parking on 6th January 2022  

Christmas Day (Սուրբ Ծնունդ) Divine Liturgy 
 

Dear Parishioners 

We are pleased to inform you that we have a limited number of parking permits 
for Thursday, 6th January 2022, which will be issued on 1st come 1st served 

basis. 
 

The permits, which are valid till 2:30 pm, can be obtained, on the day, from 
members of the Parish Council at the church entrance desk. 

 

Please be advised that the permit is only valid for parking in Pay and Display 
bays and Residents bays on Cranley Gardens and Evelyn Gardens. 

 

The permit must be displayed on the pavement side of your windscreen. 

Please park responsibly. 

 


